

Club Update April 2018

Find out what's been happening at the Club and plans for the coming months as we move forward with the new club legal structure and planning for Project 18.

We had one of the biggest turnouts for a club meeting in recent memory on 28th March with over 45 members attending the EGM. Thank you to everyone who came along to find out more about the changes to the Club's legal structure and for positive news on how Project 18 is progressing.



Members were updated on progress to fully implement the new legal structure, the new structure for Timperley Sports Club Limited and Project 18.

Good news had been received prior to the meeting with confirmation from HMRC for TSC Ltd to be recognised as a Community Benefit Society with exempt charity status – similar to TSC's current CASC status.

Progress is also being made to complete the legal transfer of the TSC Lease with Trafford Council to TSC Ltd. However, this is taking more time than anticipated, and along with some other legal and operational technicalities has impacted our planned date to Dissolve TSC. The specific members vote to Dissolve the TSC has had to be moved to the summer and will now be part of the 2019 TSC AGM

The EGM voted unanimously in favour of all the other resolutions put to the meeting and work continues to finalise all the transfer activities to enable TSC Ltd to start trading hopefully by the end of June (subject to completing the Lease transfer).

So, for now we will need to continue to operate both TSC and TSC Ltd in parallel whilst we complete the legal aspects of the transfer but we're nearly there!

The changeover should be fairly seamless to members and we've already launched the new membership forms for TSC Ltd with the Cricket section. Find out more about 2019- 20 subscriptions and completing a new membership form to join TSC Ltd later in this update.

We had intended to hold a Members Forum on 25th April but due to the delay in completing the transfer of the lease this will now be rolled up into the 2019 TSC General Meeting.

TSC Annual General Meeting - Thursday 20th June 2019, 7.30pm

A revised Dissolution
Resolution will be put to the meeting so we can complete the final steps of the legal changes. The Notice for the meeting will be send to members in early May. The AGM will include the normal Club and Section Reports and progress on the phasing of Project 18.

Project 18 Progress

Work on Project 18 continues and we hope to be in a position to share the potential phasing and developments at the AGM on 20th June on the next exciting phase of the Club's development of our facilities. Positive progress is being made with Trafford Council including sharing ideas and opportunities to develop our vision of meeting sporting, health and wellbeing needs of the local community.



The Astro Turf Pitches and Lighting are being surveyed in the next few weeks to feed into planning the replacement timetable and options.

Work is also progressing well to look at how we manage traffic across the site, parking and the environment.

This all shows really positive progress to draw together our masterplan for Project 18 including the extension of the building, planning permission, phasing and funding.

As the overall plan takes shape we will be also focusing on launching a range of fund-raising activities and looking for Sections and Club members to get involved.

Summer Social

After the success of the Faulty Towers event coming to the Club in 2017 and 2018, Interactive Dining Experience is back at the Club on 21st and 22nd June with 'Only Fools... cushty.... dining experience' Join Dell, Rodney and the Nags Head regulars at TSC. Tickets are now on open sale, and selling fast, so don't miss out. See website for more details: http://www.timperleysports.com/news/onlyfools-the-cushty-diningexperience-friday-21s-2409275.html



Grab tickets before they sell out or book a table.

three course meal, available from the Bar or online https://www.ticketsource.c
o.uk/timperley-sports-club

Celebrating the end of the winter seasons the Hockey 2019 Dinner is a sell out on Friday 26th April with 130 members and guests attending, the Lacrosse Dinner on 3rd May and Football presentations in May too.

Summer Sports at TSC

The Cricket section's league season is now underway and an ideal reason to pop down to the Club for a drink or two and take in the long summer days. For fixtures see the TCC website

https://www.pitchero.com/clubs/timperleycricketclub/

Don't forget TSC subscriptions for summer sports cover winter sports too – so offers excellent value.

The Men's and Ladies
Summer Hockey Leagues
also start on 14th and 15th
May for ten weeks and there
is Lax Summer training too.

Junior hockey and football sport continue through to Mid-May with end of presentations days planned and Football's end of season tournament on 18th May.

2019 - 20 Subscriptions

The EGM supported the Executives recommendation that there should be no increase to Subs for 2019-20 season (up to 31st March 2020) reflecting the changes taking place. **In summary Subs for the coming season are as follows:**

- Senior Full Playing -£170
- Adult (18+ concessions)£85
- Youth / Under 18 £65
- Non Playing £53 (18+)
 & £30 (65 and over)

Full details of all subscription rates are available from the Bar and on the Club Noticeboard in the Foyer.

One change for 2019 -20 is that ALL members will need to complete a new membership form to join TSC Ltd and a copy of the relevant membership form (U16, 16-Under 18 or Aged 18+) can be downloaded from the TSC Website or picked up from the bar. New membership forms need to be completed and returned to sections or the bar (where payment can be made by cash or card).

http://www.timperleysports.com/a/membership-50198.html

More details will be shared on the new membership forms and processes over the next few months directly and via Sections. Non playing (social) membership subs should be paid over the bar.

Our new Membership and Communications Officer, Jo Page, will be working with sections and members to develop our new TSC Ltd database and member records to simplify the process in future seasons.

200 Club

The 200 Club is a monthly fund-raising draw that supports club development. Join for £4 a month or buy a number on the night of the draw.

The monthly draws with a range of prizes are held on the third Saturday of the month at 6.30pm. For more details pick up a form from the bar or download from the TSC Website returned to Nick Burnett c/o the Club.

Come down to the club for the monthly draw and get your numbers in the mix for the monthly 'snowball' and the on the night prize that can only be won if you're in the clubhouse.

Saturday 18th May Saturday 15th June Saturday 20th July Saturday 17th August

Chair: Alan Holdsworth

Treasurer: Richard Knill

TSC Executive Committee

Secretary: John Allen
President: Nick Burnett
Patron: John Wood
Social Rep: Dave Howarth
Ground Chair: Gary Fisher
Cricket: Bob Page
Football: Jarrod Sykes
Hockey: Shelagh Entwisle
Lacrosse: Adam Henbrey
Club Manager: Colin Taylor*

Minute Sec: Ruth Brown*

TSC Ltd Board 2019

Directors from club members*
(specialist area of responsibility)
Alan Holdsworth (Chair)
John Allan (Secretary)
Nick Burnett (Membership)
Richard Knill (Finance)
Shelagh (Entwisle) Everett
(Development)
Gary Fisher (Facilities)
Directors appointed from
sections**
Bob Page (Cricket)
Jarrod Sykes (Football)
Adam Henbrey (Lacrosse)
Hockey covered by Shelagh

Club Manager: Colin Taylor Minute Sec: Ruth Brown

Everett

Co-opted*